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Latest PPS News
Are You a Healthy Beverage Zone? 
Help the Bronx win the National Healthiest Communities Challenge!

Here’s some sweet news about a county that is rated the least healthy in the state. 
Thanks to the work of a Bronx-wide campaign – the Healthy Beverage Zone (HBZ) 
Project – the borough is one of 50 communities nationwide to be recognized as a 
finalist in the Healthiest Cities & Counties Challenge.

Dr. Vanessa Salcedo, a pediatrician at Union Community Health Center (UCHC), 
has been a driving force behind this campaign and she is urging BPHC members to 
join the Healthy Beverage Zone Project and help the Bronx win top recognition and 
up to $500,000 to support the campaign.

Read more and learn how to join the campaign.

Dr. Vanessa Salcedo at Union Community Health Center is inviting  
BPHC members to be a Healthy Beverage Zone.

Celebrating Our New Healthcare Workforce  
BPHC recently welcomed workers who joined this year in two important DSRIP 
projects – Community Health Workers with a.i.r. nyc’s Asthma Home-Based  
Self-Management Program and Peer Leaders with Health People’s Diabetes  
Self-Management Program.

We were honored to have Council Member Ritchie Torres (far right) attend to 
recognize their roles in keeping people in the Bronx healthy! 

Visit our Facebook page for more photos. 

Like our page for updates on BPHC events and activities.

Mark Your Calendars!
 
January 18, 2017
9:30 - 11 a.m.
BPHC All Member Webinar

BPHC’s DSRIP 
Workforce Training 
Series for CBOs

Register for Motivational 
Interviewing Training!

March 21, 2017 

1199 TEF Training Site
Third Floor
2501 Grand Concourse
Bronx, NY 10468
Directions 
	
This dynamic, one-day course 
provides workers with skills in 
listening, understanding and  
guiding clients to making healthy 
behavior changes.

The training is presented  
by the National Council for  
Behavioral Health.

Space is limited. 
Register here.

Additional courses in our DSRIP 
Workforce Training Series for  
CBOs are:
 
DSRIP 101 – An online, interactive 
training on the basics of DSRIP, 
why it is important and how it will 
affect the workforce. Details coming 
in a future communication.
 
“Cultural Competency in the 
Bronx” – Offered in November and 
December 2016. More trainings will 
be scheduled.

For questions, contact Mary Morris, 
Director of Workforce Innovation, 
MMorris@sbhny.org.
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